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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
C-4/1, Bangla Sahib Road (Baird Road), New Delhi-110001

TF-11/3 Dated:-28-04-2015

To,
Shri Anupam Srivastay
Chairman
and
Managing Director
BSNL

Subjec:t:- Payment of pension to DOT absorbed employees in BSNL —reg.
Respected Sir,

We are enclosing herewith a copy of letter No.-TF-11/3, dt-28-04-2015,
addressed to Hon'ble Minister of Communication and IT, on the subject. There is
genuine apprehensions and doubts amongst employees relating to payment of pension
to absorbed staff we have listed the points for consideration of Ministry of
Communications and IT in this regard. '

We shall feel obliged in case the representation addressed to Hon;ble Mi‘n’ister is
forwarded to DOT for appropriate action.
With respectful regards,

Yours sincerely

(oo

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




